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FETE 1=t May 1999 KEEP THIS DATE FREE

The Fete has been re-scheduled to be held on the 1 May 1999. This is
our largest fundraising effort for the year and we hope that all members
will take an active role in this important event. Donations of all kinds will
be gratefully accepted, please start bringing in saleable goods now. We
will provide a basket in the foyer for you to use. The craft stall needs
materials. We have some great cooks in our club so fruit, sugar and jars
for jam making would be useful,if you can't make a cake maybe you can
donate the ingredients for one.

Due to popular demand Table Tennis will now be held on Monday
afternoon, as well as the usual Wednesday and Friday morning sessions.

ATTENTION NEW VOGUE SOCIAL GROUP.

We are unable to provide catering for the Saturday Social on the 20t
February due to the absence of Vi and Edie. As the Saturday social is no
longer organised by the club the committee have decided that the dancers
should provide their own afternoon tea as other groups do. Therefore the
cost of this activity for club members will be reduced to $1. However
afternoon tea will have to be provided by those who attend, perhaps the
members of the Dance Group should get together and organise a roster
for the provision of afternoon tea in the future.



We are entertaining a group of senior citizens from Captain’s Flat on the
12% February, the table tennis group will be their hosts.

We are always looking for volunteers to help out in the office, mainly to
answer the phone and welcome new members. This is a good way of

making new friends and assisting the club at the same time.

Thanks to Adrian for tidying the grounds and to Ann Worsley for
making cushions.

We are sorry to hear that Elsie Willoughby has to resign from the
committee due to ill health, she will be greatly missed.

Judith Runnstrom is recovering, hope to see her soon.

Ros Hinton President





